
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of Certain citizens of Australia"

Draws to the attention of the House to seek information from the Health Minister who will be able

to assist them in making this important medical request in our petition.

We therefore ask the House to consider a request of mandatory warning label on the drug Akamin/
(Minocycline) we strongly feel that this would prompt patients to seek urgent medical attention, if
and when they have any side effects, preventing blindness/ double vision, crippling headaches and
blackouts associated with a dangerous side effect know as Benign Intracranial Hypertension.
Thousands of teenagers across Australia take this drug for acne with no warning, for some it is
already too late as they have gone blind. Please help us make the vital life saving change.
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